
 

 

            11th December 2023   

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Year 1 Sing-a-long  

Our Year One Christmas Sing-a-long is on Wednesday 13th December at 2:00pm.  

 

The Sing-a-long will take place in the school hall. Space will be limited, so up to 2 adults can attend.  

Unfortunately, no pre-school children will be able to attend the performance due to space restrictions. 

 

Entrance will be at the top gate which will be opened just before 2:00pm. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

 

  

 

 
Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 
 

 


